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LOWER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
ADAR RUACH! 

This past Friday ushered in the month of Adar Rishon
and was marked by First and Second Grades singing

Hallel and enjoying leibedike songs. Each had assemblies
that decorated masks or enjoyed colored flashing glasses

glowing in the dark to instill an exciting ruach in the
school as Purim approaches. We are looking forward to
more excitement throughout the months of Adar. We

thank the PTA for always providing muffins in honor of
Rosh Chodesh and especially Mrs. Rachel Tendler for
providing the students with Oodles for their Rosh

Chodesh treat! Thank You! SECOND GRADE CHUMASH SIYUM
On Sunday morning, January 22nd, over 650 people
gathered at the Park Heights campus to celebrate their

Second Grade daughters' first Chumash Siyum, completing
Parshas Bereishis. Great-grandmothers, grandmothers,
mothers, and siblings came to share in the simcha and
express their interest in this special event! The girls put
on a musical Chumash production replete with costumes
to share what they have learned this year. In addition, a

video presentation was viewed and beautiful pecklach were
distributed.

PARK HEIGHTS MTA BUS 
Every day, over 75 Bais Yaakov preschool and elementary
students ride the MTA bus 92 on the Velvet Valley run to
and from the Park Heights Campus with adult supervision.
They are cared for by Mrs. Nessia Greenwood, our bus

monitor, and one of our preschool assistants. She greets
each student with a warm smile, ensuring everyone has a
seat and a comfortable ride. Mrs. Greenwood provides

parents with peace of mind that each bus rider is safe and
also offers a point of contact to verify where the bus is.
We would also like to thank Mr. Damon for being a kind,

flexible and safe driver.

February 13 - High School PTA
February 15-19  - Winter Vacation
February 25 - First Grade Siddur Party 
                - Sixth Grade Bas Mitzvah Dinner


